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June 11, 2012 
 
I live in the Wil-Mar Neighborhood because it's a walkable neighborhood with 
vibrant businesses. Wil-Mar succeeds because the diverse residents and 
businesses are respectful of one another and are good neighbors. 
 
I am writing to ask you to impose conditions on Plan B so that the business can 
be a good neighbor. The club must soundproof its building or take other 
corrective measures to address the bass levels that now prevent some 
neighborhood residents from sleeping in their own beds. It's a reasonable 
request and will allow for the continued success of Plan B and our neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Gaumnitz 

 


